	Pre-K 1 Class Newsletter 
	November 11, 2019

	
Hi,

We will continue our community helper unit this week.  We had a lot of fun at the vet clinic and I am hoping we can take a trip to the fire station this week.

If you have any leftover Halloween candy you no longer want, please bring it into the office and we will use it for gingerbread houses in December.  

The Peppermint Parade is our annual music performance.  It will be on December 11th at 6p.m. at the Gryphon Theater in the Civic Center.  Children will need to be at the theater by 5:45p.m.  We have been hard at work practicing, so you may hear a few songs at home!  We are excited to perform for moms and dads and we hope you can make it!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Have a great weekend! –Laura 

Thank you to those who brought snack this week!  



	

Upcoming Dates:

· November 27th-29th Open School Closed --Thanksgiving break

· Save the Date – December 11th Peppermint Parade 6 p.m. Civic Center
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